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Greetings of love and joy to all my family, friends, and partners in the God-given mission of caring for orphans and 
spreading the love of God and His salvation in Jesus Christ wherever He opens the doors. In these days I feel 
strengthened and encouraged by God's promises in Deuteronomy 10:18 "God defends the cause of the fatherless and 
the widow and loves the foreigner residing among you." In this newsletter I want to list with photos and short 
descriptions how all of you have been a part of this promise of God that He would defend the cause of the fatherless 
through your prayers and financial gifts. How can I, on behalf of the ACPO mission to orphans and the Mountain of 
Praise Church thank you enough but to say a big thank you and God bless you. 

Caring for orphans, training disciples and planting churches in Mozambique. 

Through a generous 
donor we have been 

able to purchase 
various food items to 

improve 
the children's 

nutrition and to start 
raising ducks to have 

more eggs.  

The new dorm 
to house 30 to 

35 boys is 
almost 

completed. Beds 
are being built 

so that each 
child can have 
his own bed. 

All the orphans are going to school and many of their needed supplies have been met—school bags, uniforms, sandals, and more.  

We give God the glory that Mountain of 
Praise Church is expanding like it has never 
done before. The nationals are going forth 
preaching the gospel and planting churches. 
This year instead of having one location for 
a national conference the pastors will be 
divided into groups for regional training. 
This way they will reach many more of the 
over 160 churches just in Mozambique. We 
also thank the Lord that the worship 
training center in Zimbabwe will be 
completed this year.  



E-mail: tannekenfros@gmail.com 
Financial support: make checks payable to 
TCF Mercy Inc, PO Box 408, Goshen IN 46527 or 
Harvest Community Church, 17285 CR 34, Goshen, IN 46528 

Partnering  
in  

Missions 

I thank Harvest Community Church and the many of you in other churches that have partnered with TCF Mercy and 
myself for so many years. I am continuing to do this full-force from the United States, alongside the Mozambicans 

and all of you. Partnering together in Kingdom mission, Tanneken 

2023 Youth Seminar 
We thank everyone who made the 2023 Youth Seminar possible! In May, 160 youth from Mountain of Praise 
Churches, gathered in 
Dondo. Apostle Rego 
taught with excellence 
and wisdom as he was 
inspired by the Holy 
Spirit. Apostle Rego had 
the vision of forming 
the NaƟonal and 
Provincial-Sofala Youth 
Leadership team and he 
said that this leadership 
will help the work of the 
parents. Young people are being used very strongly by the power of the Lord, because 
in these days we live in it is a Ɵme of power, prophecies, dreams and visions for them. 

We are praying that Youth Seminars will conƟnue to happen in the years to come. Below are tesƟmonies of 3 yourrh 
who aƩended. 

The young people from Muanza who 
parƟcipated in the youth seminar, 
hereby show their enthusiasm and 
graƟtude to all those who made an 
effort to make the youth seminar take 
place, and wish that God the Creator 
blesses you abundantly. We young 
people leŌ well informed and 
transformed by the power of the Holy 
Spirit, saying that we learned many 
new things in order to carry the gospel 
forward. We thank Apostle Rego who 
had the vision to teach young people 
(the present and future of the church). 
May the Lord God give more years of 
life to our leader. 

-Brother Lucas Zinor, District of 
Muanza  

 

 

First, thank God for life and health, 
and also thank you for the opportunity 
to be able to aƩend this seminar. 
Thanks to all who helped us to finance 
this seminar and to Apostle Rego. In 
this seminar that had as its theme 
“Young Visionary”, I had the 
opportunity to learn a lot, among 
which “Being Young with Purpose and 
DeterminaƟon”. These teachings 
encouraged me a lot in what are the 
purposes that God has for me. The 
seminar was a grace and wonder of 
our Lord Jesus Christ. The challenge I 
have now as a young person is to 
teach and help other young people 
who didn't have the same opportunity 
to be in seminar and learn everything I 
learned, and help them to have 
purpose in God's love, so that we have 
spiritual vision. 

-Sister Amelia, District of Manica  

I thank God for everything he has 
done in my life. I thank the loved ones 
who were able to help us with money 
to support this seminar, the Lord 
Almighty may add and mulƟply your 
goods. The seminar made me feel that 
God has big plans and life plans for me 
and for every young person who 
believes in Christ as their Savior. It 
was a moment of much learning and 
revival with all the other young people 
who came from various provinces and 
districts. I thank the servant of God – 
our Apostle Rego for wise teaching. 

-Brother David, District of Marromeu  

The youth received personal Bibles 
and boxes of World Missionary Press 

booklets to distribute in their villages. 


